TASA CONSTRUCTION

WE ARE PLEASED TO INTRODUCE TASA CONSTRUCTION'S FIRST QUATERLY NEWSLETTER

As past and current clients, industry professionals that we have worked with, family and friends we have included you in our quarterly newsletter list. If you know of anyone who would like to receive this newsletter, or if you do not wish to receive this newsletter please email

sales@TASAconstruction.com.

The goal of our quarterly newsletter is to provide you with relevant information pertaining to the construction industry. How to prepare your house for the upcoming season. As well as any news involving TASA Construction or the construction industry.

JOHN'S SON SHANE HAS JOINED THE COMPANY

In June 2009 John's eldest son Shane decided to join Tasa Construction bringing with him 13 years of management experience and knowledge. Shane left his current position as Operations Manger for the Hudson's Bay Company Vancouver Logistics Center joining Tasa as Sales and Project Management. Shane is also the Chair of Tasa's Health and Safety Committee.

By Shane joining Tasa Construction it ensures that Tasa will be around for another 27 years!

LANEWAY HOUSING

The city of Vancouver has temporarily approved laneway housing. If you are interested in the rental income from laneway housing please contact shane@TASAconstruction.com. We will be happy to answer any question you may have.



Our Work Stands Out

TASA CONSTRUCTION HAS A NEW CORPORATE IDENTITY

After 27 years of business Tasa Construction has a new company identity complete with logo and slogan. The new corporate identity represents Tasa growing as a company becoming more professional. Our new slogan is Our Work Stands Out, which comes from countless customer testimonials which frequently mention what sets Tasa apart. Our unmatched quality of work and an exceptionally pleasant customer experience.

JOKE

Two carpenters were working on a house. The one who was nailing down siding would reach into his nail pouch, pull out a nail and either toss it over his shoulder or nail it in. The other figuring this was worth looking into asked, "Why are you throwing those nails away?"The first explained, "If I pull a nail out of my pouch and it's pointed toward me, I throw it away 'cause it's defective. If it's pointed toward the house, then I nail it in!"The second carpenter got completely upset and yelled, "You moron! The nails pointed toward you aren't defective. They're for the other side of the house!"

WINTER IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER, 5 THINGS THAT SHOULD BE DONE TO PROTECT YOUR HOUSE

- 1. Prevent plumbing freezes: Drain and remove all garden hoses, shut off exterior hose bibs, if you cannot locate hose shut off valves insulate the exposed plumbing pipes.
- 2. Have your Furnace Inspected: last thing you want is to wake up Christmas day with no heat
- 3. Be careful when using salt:
 salt can ruin your concrete
 driveway & steps. It can also
 cause corrosion on any metal
 railings. It is safer to use a
 de-icer.
- 4. Inspect roof, gutters & downspouts: ensure flashing and shingles are in good condition, clean out gutters of any leaves and debris. While on roof it is a good time to hang Christmas lights as well.
- 5. Other: have winter tires installed on your vehicle, prepare an emergency kit for both your house and vehicle

QUOTE

"Our talents are the gift that God gives to us... What we make of out talents is our gift back to God."

Leo Buscaglia



